
IACI-CAF 	
21 June 1977 

SUBJECT: Freedom of Information Request 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

1. Reference your request, date unknown, to the Central Intelligence A
gency 

(CIA) requesting documents pertaining to Lee Harvey Oswald under the pro-

visions of the Freedom of Information Act (5 USC 552). Your request was 

referred to the Naval Investigative Service (NIS) on 1 April 1977 and 

forwarded to this office on 14 June 1977 with one(1) Army-originated docu-

ment and one(1) NIS document containing Army-originated information for 

releasability determination. This referral letter was received in this 

office on 17 June 1977. 

2. The Army-originated report (Inclosure 1) and the NIS Report contain
ing 

Army-originated information (Inclosure 2) have been reviewed, determined 

to be releasable and are forwarded herewith. Those paragraphs of Inclosur
e 

1, which have been sanitized under the provisions of 5 USC 552(b)(7)(C) 

contain information concerning persons other than yourself. Their identi-

ties are shown in the report but the information pertaining to them has 

been deleted. This information, if released to you without the authoriza-

tion of the individuals concerned, would result in a clearly unwarranted 

invasion of the privacy rights of other individuals, and is exempt foal 

the mandatory public disclosure requirement of the Freedom of Information 

Act. 

3. The sanitizations which have been made in processing these records for
 

release to you constitute a partial denial of your request by the properly
 

designated Initial Denial Authority (IDA), and you are hereby advised of 

your right to appeal this partial denial to the Secretary of the Army. 

If, after yourrreiriew.-of the material, you wish to exercise this right, 

you should forward your appeal to this office for necessary processing: 

Freedom of Information Center 
US Army Intelligence Agency 
US Army Intelligence and Security Command 

ATTN: IACI-CAF 
Fort Meade, Maryland 20755 
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The outer envelope forwarding your appeal should be marked "Freedom of 

Information Act Appeal". 

4. If you have any questions, you may contact the Freedom of Information 

Center, US Army Intelligence Agency, US Army Intelligence and Security 

Command, ATTN: IACI-CAF, Fort Meade, Maryland 20755. The telephone number
s 

are (301) 677-5401/4743. 

FOR THE COMMANDER: 

2 Incl 
	 THOMAS F. CONLEY 

as 
	 Chief, Freedom of Information Center 
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HQDA (DA-OCC) 
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